
Dear Fellow Zontians, 
 

Those members who attended the Longreach Area meeting were well 

rewarded for the long drive with an interesting program and further 

insights into Zonta. The drive gave us the opportunity to see how dev-

astating the drought is in the area as well as some time for discussion 

of Zonta issues.  
 

Our AGM is coming up this month so please be sure to make a special 

effort to attend. Now is the time to begin thinking of our planning for the 

next twelve months. Remember, many hands make light work so 

please be prepared to stand up and take on some roles/jobs to share 

the load around.  
 

We also need to consider when our functions will be over the coming 

year as well. As always we need to drive our new membership forward 

and I know our Membership Committee is working hard on this. We 

have had a number of new members into our club and this is always 

rewarding. Unfortunately, we have also had some resignations, so our 

club remains around the same number. It would be good to increase 

our numbers (and share the workload) so any and all ideas on how we 

can do this need to be considered. 

  

Also take time to look at the Zonta International and Zonta District web-

sites. There is always something new being posted. Also, our Zonta 

Facebook page is updated and Jan receives notifications when people 

‘like’ or ‘share’. This spreads our word a little further.  

 

Until next month 

Regards, 

Rosalie. 

From the President: eNewsletter:  May 2015 

Did you know? 

Please note: 
 

If you are 

unable to attend 

the dinner meeting, 

please advise 

Anna Tempest 

Ph: 4928 7880 (W) 

Ph: 4928 7125 (H) 

by 10 am 

on the Monday 

before the meeting. 

Failure to 

apologize will 

incur payment 

of $30.00. 

Club No: 1054   Charter: 05.08.1983   ABN: 51 605 623 392   Incorporation Number: IA 13139 

Meetings: 
 
Board Meeting: 
6.30pm:  2nd Tuesday of the month 
Venue:  The Stirling—Albert Street  Rockhampton 
  
Club Meeting: 
6.00 pm for 6.30pm  3rd Tuesday of the month       
Venue:  The Stirling—Albert Street Rockhampton 
  
All Standing Committee Meetings. 
5.30 pm:  2nd Tuesday of the month 
Venue:  The Stirling—Albert Street Rockhampton 
 
Annual General Meeting: 
Tuesday 19th May 2015 
Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street Rockhampton 

Area 2 Meeting—Longreach 

Email: rockhampton@zontadistrict22.org 

Rockhampton Webpage: www.rockhampton.zontadistrict22.org 

District 22 Website: www.zontadistrict22.org 

Zonta International Website: www.zonta.org 

Contributions to this eNewsletter are welcome. 

Please email articles to Berenice Payne. 

Deadline: First of the  month. 

 

A PDF version of this eNewsletter is available here. 

Zonta clubs are active in countries marked in mahogany: 

(Click here to see the composition of the 31 Districts and 1 Region in ZI). 

Dinner Raffle: 

  

Gifts for the Dinner Raffle fol-

low the listing in the Members 

Directory. 

  

May: Cathy  

June: Berenice  

July: Judie  

August:   Beverley 

  

Please give your raffle prize to 

Elizabeth to co-ordinate. 

Contacts: 

 

Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc. 

P O Box 323 

Rockhampton Q 4700 

  

President: Rosalie Welburn 

rwelb3@eq.edu.au 

  

Vice President: Judie Pettitt 

judie.pettitt@bigpond.com 

  

Editor: Berenice Payne 

berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com 

‘Empowering Women 

through Service and Advocacy’ 

District 22 Conference—9th to 11th October 2015: 

Are you registered on the District 22 website? 

If not, click here to go to the D22 site and register now. 

 

Are you registered on the Zonta International website? 

If not, click here to go to the Zonta International site and register now. 

 

Registered but lost your password? 

There is provision at these links for you to correct that also.  

Register Now: 

This eNewsletter is in keeping with ‘the ZI Brand Refresh which reflects the new Zonta Theme, “Empowering 

Women through Service and Advocacy”, while at the same time making the logo more contemporary. The 

band identity elements, including a standard colour palette and look, were created to help unify the visual 

presentation of Zonta, and create a stronger impact across the work of all clubs’. Click here to read more.    

(From Zonta International Website) 

Many thanks to the members of the Longreach Club who made us so welcome at the recent 

Area 2 Meeting. A full report on the Meeting is available here. 

One of the benefits of attending Area Meetings is the opportunity to enjoy the tourism aspects 

of the location. Longreach has much to offer with The Stockman’s Hall of Fame and The 

Qantas Museum in the town. The Qantas Museum and surroundings proved to be a great 

venue for the meeting and we also attended a very entertaining show at The Stockman’s Hall 

of Fame. Those of us who had extra time also enjoyed some of the local  attractions. 

Wine and cheese by the artesian bore while watching the sun set in the west. 

Followed by dinner under the stars at the homestead of the sheep and cattle property. 

The Royal Flying Doctor Service plane which serviced Queensland’s outback 1978—1992 

And because of the drought, the brolgas came to visit. 

From the District 22 Governor: 

Conference Program and Registration Coming Soon. 

The Conference Program is in the process of being finalised and I am working closely with the 

Host Club, the Zonta Club of The Whitsundays Inc. on the final details. 

As previously announced, our Conference venue is the Coral Sea Resort in beautiful Airlie 

Beach and the dates 9—11 October 2015. 

The Conference theme reflects the ZI theme for this biennium “Empowering Women with 

Conviction, Commitment, Courage”. 

Accommodation is available at the Resort and should be booked direct with the Resort. As 

Airlie Beach is a very popular tourist destination alternative accommodation is also readily 

available in Airlie Beach. 

The Call to Conference and Registration Forms, when finalised, will be sent directly to all 

Clubs for circulation and also posted on the District website. 

Read the Conference Newsletter No 1. here. 

Congratulations to those who have been members of Zonta for 20 years or more!! 

Margaret—1983 

Anna—1983 

Norma—1983 

Valda—1984 

Elizabeth—1987 

Trish—1993 

Jacki—1993 

Meredith—1993 

Berenice—1995 

The Zontian Magazine: 

 

How do I request a printed copy of The Zontian? 

If you have not received your copy of The Zontian, please check 

your profile to be sure we have your current address. If you have 

trouble, please contact memberrecords@zonta.org. 

  

I would prefer to receive and read The Zontian magazine 

online. How do I remove my name from the distribution list 

for the printed version of The Zontian magazine? 

 

Send your name, club and preferred email address to 

pr@zonta.org to remove your name from the printed distribution 

list. You will be notified via email when a new electronic issues is 

available online. 
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